WEBINAR: Peer Support in the Private Sector:
Careers in Private Practice

Mental Health America (MHA) is pleased to announce its upcoming webinar, Peer
Support in the Private Sector: Careers in Private Practice.

Join us on Tuesday, January 29, 2019, at 3:00 PM ET / 12:00 PM PT.

To participate in the webinar, please complete the below registration form and
remember to mark your calendar!
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